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Future of Atchison church to be explored
(KAIR)--The future of Atchison's Sacred Heart Catholic Church is being
explored.

That's the reason for a meeting planned for Tuesday evening.

According to a Facebook event post, the open parish meeting will begin at 7:00 in
the basement of Saint Joseph's Catholic Church, located at 8th and Spring
Garden, in Atchison.

According to Facebook event information, the meeting will discuss the reasons
why prudence may dictate recommending to the Archbishop to begin the process
of closing Sacred Heart Church, what that process would look like, and to hear
those affected by the anticipated closure.”

The meeting, hosted by Atchison's St. Benedict Parish, is open to all parishioners.
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